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Max Brady  

To my industry colleagues 
 
As many of you may be aware some changes have occurred within DDT Liners over the last couple of 
years. 
 
During this time we had heavily focused on the Coal Seam Gas construction in  Queensland stretching 
our resources and cash flow to breaking point. During this time and under production pressure we had 
subcontracted Lining Tech to assist with our workload. 
 
After engaging Lining Tech for a period of several months and what was thought to be a strategic move 
– and in an attempt to beef up our contracting capabilities, DDT Liners embarked on an arrangement 
with Chris Riding (Operations Manager of DDT Liners)  Barry Griffin, Michael Walsh (Directors of 
Lining Tech) and myself to form a new entity by the name of DDT Liners Australia. 
 
DDT Liners Australia was conceived in Sept 2014 and had set in motion plans to purchase the DDT 
Liners name, Trading History,  Plant, Equipment and most importantly the DDT Liners staff. 
 
Recently, however, it has become apparent that this arrangement is not working and commitments have 
not been fulfilled; the attempted melding of two cultures has failed. 
 
As a result  we have unscrambled the arrangement. 

        Max Brady has no involvement in DDT Liners Australia 

        No‐one other than Max Brady (or his company Andando Pty Ltd) is entitled to use or trade off the 
name DDT Liners or similar. 

 
If you require any additional information then please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  

Kind Regards 
 
Max Brady 


